
Eli Coleman, Ph.D. 
Program in Human Sexuality 
University of Minnesota 
2630 University Ave. SE 
Minneapolis MN 55414 

Dear Dr. Coleman: 

 Albion St 
San Francisco CA 94110 
(415)  
August 24, 1987 

It was really wonderful participating in your study of the female­
to-male gay man, and talking with you and Walter Bockting earlier 
this month. 

I have given your phone number to several "others" I know and hope 
they will contact you. One is exclusively gay, Joe in Madison, 
Wisc. The others are bisexual: Khalil in Virginia; Kyle in 
Connecticut; Andrew in Santa Rosa, Ca. If you ever return to the 
Bay Area, I will try to put you in contact with the two bisexuals 
I mentioned to you - Steve in Union City, and Terry in Hayward. 

Again, thank you so much for doing this study and please let me 
know if I can be of any further help. Oh, yes, and please let me 
know when/where you've published it! 

Yours in liberation, 

Louis G. Sullivan 

        

         




